

Engage. Inspire. Prepare.

HUMAN GROWTH AND DEVELOPMENT AND/OR HIV PARENT NOTIFICATION LETTER

Nov 15, 2023 Dear Parent/Guardian, This year your student's class will be learning about: HIV/AIDS prevention. Our district is using lessons from KNOW, which includes information about how people get HIV and how to prevent it. It stresses the importances of student-family communication and abstaining from sex. Lessons will be given on these dates: December 1-15, 2023 **Sexual Health Education**. Our district is using lessons from FLASH, 3rd Edition. Lessons will be provided on these dates: _____ December 1-15, 2023_____ Parents and guardians may review all HIV/AIDS prevention and Sexual Health Education lessons on our district website at https://bit.ly/3L9DWyZ. There is an Opt Out form available for parents who do not want their child to attend these lessons. This document can be found on our website at Opt Out Form. If you have any further questions regarding when the lessons are taught please contact me. Sincerely, Evan Shaw & Brandon Carson Totem Middle School Principal Keri Lindsay